
Hello, I’m Katie Fevold Bauer and writing to you as a candidate for the Board of 
Directors of the Clydesdale Breeders of the USA.  I am a 4th Generation Clydesdale 
enthusiast continuing my family’s breeding and showing operation under the name of TF 
Clydesdales with my husband, Jake, and kids – Emma, Liby, and Jace along with my 
parents Steve & Becky Fevold.  We currently have around 20 head of Clydesdales, 
raise 4-6 foals every year along with attending numerous shows exhibiting our six of 
Black Clyde Mares.  I am currently employed with Purina Animal Nutrition as a Product 
Specialist along with partnering with my family to have a small trucking company. 

Having grown up and now raising my kids in this industry, I have a strong commitment 
to ensure that this beloved breed and association continues to thrive. Currently I am on 
the National Sale, National Show, and Queen Committee and serve as Vice President 
of the Clydesdales Education Foundation. 

As my great-grandfather exemplified to the Clydesdale Breeders of the USA by being a 
charter member and board member when this organization was created, my goal is to 
do the same for the standing members and continue to ensure the integrity of this breed 
and organization stands true for the future generations. 


